Insert city and date
Insert school board’s name
Insert school board’s address
Subject: For the health of our children, replace our school board buses with electric buses
Dear Sir or Madam:
I would like to draw your attention to the school bus transportation under your responsibility. Its effects on the environment, the economy and public health must be considered.
In Quebec, 8,000 (mostly diesel) school buses transport approximately 500,000 children between school and home each day. These children will spend an average of 180 hours on the bus over the course of a school year. By the end of high school, this will have added up to over 2,000 hours spent on school transportation. A diesel school bus produces an average of 0.89 kg of CO2 per kilometre, or 23 tons per year.
The emissions produced by diesel are made up of multiple toxic gases and affect the air quality not only outside, but also inside the bus. By travelling in a diesel bus, our children are exposed to three times more pollution than if they made the journey on foot.
The harmful effects of diesel emissions range from the development of respiratory and cardiovascular diseases to an increased risk of developing certain types of cancer. 
A solution that is 100% electric, clean and local
Fortunately, a solution is within our grasp: the clean and 100% local electric bus.
School transportation is a sector that is particularly well adapted to electrification, considering the bus route schedules, the frequency with which the vehicles are used, and the short distances travelled, all of which would allow for a long recharging period after each journey.  
By opting for electric buses, our school board will contribute to supporting Quebec’s economy. In fact, the only 100% electric school bus currently available in North America is made in Quebec by the Lion Electric Company. Their buses can currently travel up to 150 km before needing to recharge and will soon be able to go even further.
I want my region’s school board to set an example, and I encourage you to actively participate in this necessary transition towards transportation electrification. Many initiatives are currently being undertaken in order to develop the electric transportation network for individuals, businesses and public services, including school transportation. The government has shown its support for schools transitioning to electric transportation with a program subsidizing the acquisition of electric school buses.
The electric bus must be the transportation of choice for educational establishments. After all, environmental education starts at school.
Thank you for taking the time to consider my request.
Insert your name  
